



www.triboro.org
P.O. Box 5800
Marlborough, MA 01752

TRIBORO YOUTH HOCKEY ASSOCIATION
MARLBOROUGH ▼ SOUTHBOROUGH ▼ WESTBOROUGH

BOARD MEMBERS
Tom McDermott, President

Chris May, VP of Operations
Matt Rancourt, Treasurer
Manny Aires
Ray Chan
Jen Lavery
Rob McCullough
Suzannah Childers

Greg Hamann, VP of Administration
Tim Furbush, Secretary
Mike Cashman
Kevin Zina
John Hanlon
Scott Connery
Kyle Graham
Mike Lasch

TRIBORO YOUTH HOCKEY BOARD MINUTES

The Triboro Youth Hockey Board Meeting was held on Thursday, January 16th, 2020 at Navin Rink. The meeting was called to order at 7:05 pm.

In attendance: Tim Furbush, Rob McCullough, Tom McDermott, Jen Lavery, Mike Cashman; Scott Connery, Matt Rancourt; Greg Hamann; Kyle Graham; John Hanlon; Mike Lasch

(quorum present)

Absentees: Ray Chan; Chris May, Kevin Zina, Suzannah Childers; Manny Aires

- Motion to accept previous month's meeting minutes made by Jen Lavery and 2nd by Rob McCullough. Minutes accepted
- Tom – discussed subgroup for jerseys next year
 - Kyle and Kevin met with a new vendor; US Sports and Apparel in Northboro
 - Reversible for Squirt and Mite
 - Pricing > Reversible \$44; Non-rev is \$53; \$25 socks
 - Bruins color>athletic gold
 - Bantams would use this year
 - Agreed to discount 15%, maybe Triboro chips in 10%; Rest goes to parents; takes three weeks to make and can do blank shirts
- Board voted unanimously to take on US Sports and Apparel as new vendor
- Fittings will be at tryouts; want the order by July
- Practice jersey is \$12
- Next step is jersey mock up; mock up or good pricing- holiday fund raiser
- Website Registration – League athletics asks for jersey size; need to track sizes and numbers; birth years going forward are odd/even numbers; registration \$200 then first payment number and size or you might not get your jersey
 - Need to make jersey fee explicit in the registration

- Website subgroup – Highschool kid is building stu co website; need to work within the framework of what we have; Rob working to set up meeting; alternative is Scott C. friend who does website work
 - Subgroup members – John, Jen, Rob, Tom, Scott and Mike L
- Bylaw update – Draft>have a starting point; Suzannah and Rob; Greg and Tim need to approve language
 - Cashman to send bylaws copy
 - Cashman to send excel spreadsheet with current sponsors
- Rob – on website; BoD notes current; Board list current; Sponsors are updated
- Ice – need to start selling early; Jen needs ice schedule and will sell
- Evals – Mites are Monday/Tuesday 16th and 17th
 - Making offers to Dillon and Stop It; Ice available at the end of April
- Could do an indoor hockey tourney for fund raising with extra ice
- Fund Raising – Chipotle got us \$120; Mike asking Mark Cantor about SB squares; also considering pub trivia night
- Banquet – Riverview on May 3rd is still best option
 - No room rental fee; \$25 adult/ \$20 kids and \$5 for additional entrée; Jen Adams will do video; April 1st last day for pics; Age Coordinators will be notified; Raffle baskets
- Budget – still short 70K on registration fees; 196 players budget but on 186 signed up; we carry registration fee forward because budget vs actual in different fiscals years
 - Next year – Zina > telling coaches about not skating players who aren't paid in full
 - Matt sending email to be paid in full this year by 1/24